CITY OF IRVINE

COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY
SCHEDULED MEETING

The regular meeting of the Community Services
Commission scheduled for November 4, 2015, has been
canceled. '

The next regular meeting will be held November 18, 2015,
at 5:30 p.m., at the Irvine Civic Center, Council Chamber,
One Civic Center Plaza, Irvine, California.

Affidavit of Posting:

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
CITY OF IRVINE ) SS
COUNTY OF ORANGE )

| DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that I, Renee HighEagle, am employed
by the City of Irvine, in the Community Services Department; and that | posted this
Notice in accordance with law in the posting book located in the Public Safety Lobby of
City Hall, One Civic Center Plaza.

Dated Cctolper” ECi} OIS
Signed: TRZ/&M/ &%@%M




